
 
 
 
 
Greetings XXXX, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. My name is XXXX and I am a local undergraduate student 
studying XXXX at Juniata College. Currently, I am involved with a population health program at 
JC Blair Memorial Hospital called the Force for Health that I would love to share with the 
students of XXXX. 
 
Specifically, I wanted to touch base with you to gauge your interest in having the students of 
XXXX participate in the Force for Health's service-based learning projects that promote 
leadership, health advocacy, and health education.   
 
Through the Force for Health Program, we will be encouraging students to do a service-based 
learning project using what we call the “IDEAS” model. Using this model, students will Identify a 
health concern in the community or at school that they would like to address, Design a project 
to help advocate and/or fix the health concern, Engage and execute the project, Analyze the 
impact of the project, and then Share their project with the community. We hope to facilitate 
these projects in the local schools and our goal is to invite the students who did IDEAS projects 
to an event called “Force for Huntingdon Leadership Conference” that we hope to host at 
Juniata College in the Spring, to allow the students to present their service projects, receive 
feedback, and possibly win funding for their project for the following year. 
 
Notably, as a XXXX graduate of XXXX, I am interested in helping the students of our school 
complete these projects.  We expect that this could be done through a trip to the high school 
every other week for around an hour or two to help the students with their projects and 
answer any questions they have. 
 
If you are interested in working with us, I would love to talk with you more about the program 
and would be happy to answer any questions you have. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
XXXX 
 


